BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR JULY 8, 2010
President Ross Saunders called the meeting to order at 7:08.  Attending trustees were: Phil DeLeo, Peg Stecky, and Jack Yarbrough.  Without enough board members present to make a quorum, Ross declared this an unofficial meeting.

Guests: Keely Saunders, C.J. Van Green, Dan and Sarah Schwein.

Approval of Agenda – Ross called for approval of the agenda.  Jack made a motion to approve the agenda as presented, and Peg seconded the motion.  The agenda was approved unanimously. 

Ross reviewed the bid from T & N Enterprise to clean up the area around the gravel parking lot and around the tennis court.  With proxy votes via e-mail we had enough votes to take action on this proposal.  Jack moved to approve the bid and proceed with the clean up project.  Ross seconded the motion, and it was approved unanimously.  ACTION ITEM – Ross will contact T & N to give them the go-ahead.   

With no other business that could be taken, Ross led a discussion of ongoing action items:

Parking restriping – No action taken.

Tennis court – ACTION ITEM – Ross will rent a pressure washer on July 17 and 18.

Amber alert – ACTION ITEM – Phil will contact Notable Web to add a secure page where members can sign up to be included during an alert.

Clubhouse interior lights – Have been replaced by unknown contributors.

Picnic tables – Jack has replaced broken boards, but is waiting for better weather to stain them.

Security lighting – ACTION ITEM – Jack is working on a source for a utility pole for the center of the park.

Restroom lights and locks – ACTION ITEM – Jack has reviewed the situation, but has not located the correct hardware. 

Abandoned vehicle – ACTION ITEM – Ross presented a draft of the parking violation notice.  All board members agreed on the draft.  Ross will post the notice at the park, and Phil will warn the car owners.  Then, after 24 hours, Peg will have it towed.   

A couple from the island, Scott and Jenny, have asked if it is okay to buy and install a new volleyball net.  The board agreed to this donation.  This led to a discussion about needing new toys in the kiddy play area.  The board will discuss this further at the next meeting.  

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:42.  The next board meeting will be on 08/05/10.

See our meeting minutes at  InletIslandPark.com 

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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